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Dear Parents and Students,
We hope you had a wonderful

summer.
We are excited to welcome you all
back for a great school year! Our

theme this year is
“We Soar Together.”

Keep reading for more essential
information.



WE are excited to welcome our new full-time administrative intern, Mike
Leishman. Mike has been part of the Centerville community for the past ten years.
He has been teaching Special Education and coaching at Centerville Junior High.
He has coached track, volleyball, wrestling and girls basketball. We can’t wait to

see the amazing things Mike will bring to our school!!!



        Upcoming Dates
*Summer Kindergarten Club information will be sent out after you register

your kindergarteners. Please encourage all friends and neighbors to register
their kindergarteners immediately so we can plan for next year. 

-Kindergarten Testing 
  Tuesday-Thursday, August 12-14

    -Back to School Night
      Thursday, August 14  6:00-7:00 PM-See back to school flyer.th

-First Day of School-Early Out
   Monday, August 18 

-First Day of School for Kindergarten 
Wednesday, August 20.   Early out Wednesday and

Thursday, for kindergarten only

-Teacher assignments 
posted on August 7  on my DSD See below
for instrucitons

th



My DSD and Documents 



Back to School Night
August 14  6-7 PMth

SHORT MEETING IN
COVERED COURTYARD @

6:00

OPEN HOUSE STYLE

AT 7 EVERYONE ENJOY A
POPSICLE ON YOUR WAY

OUT



Kindergarten Club
Register for Kindergarten and join us

“We Soar Together”





Volunteer Information





Free and Reduced Lunch



Community Closet



Inspiring donations is an incredible tool that allows schools to have a tool to
better create and sustain fundraisers.  How to help fundraising by shopping

you will click on the link below.

https://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/i/community/smiths-inspiring-donations?
msockid=1a107acc26546e0b38716b1727c66f6d



Positive Behavior School 
We won a major district honor of being a "Positive Behavior School" for

having positive behavior supports in place.



Thanks for
reading our
newsletter.


